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Upcoming Events    

Aug. 28 - Hot Lunch       
 
 

2020-2021 School Theme 

This year’s school theme is ​JOY - Jesus, Others, You ​and is based on John 15:11, 12 - 

“I have told you this so that my joy may be in you and that your joy may be complete. My                                         
command is this: Love each other as I have loved you.”   

Hot Lunch 

This Friday’s hot lunch will be pizza, provided by the Thompson family. The cost is                             
$2.00 per person. ​We are still looking for volunteers for the next 2 weeks for hot lunch.                                 

Please check the Signup Genius.   

 



 

Mission Offering​                                                   

Our mission offering for the 1st semester will be going to the WELS India Children’s                             
Homes and Schools. These homes care for both the physical and spiritual needs of                           

more than 125 poor children and orphans. 

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

Chapel 

There will be no chapel this Friday as we held the opening service on Monday. The first                                 
chapel service will be September 4th at 8:30 ​in church​. Parents and members are                           

welcome to attend. Mission offerings will be collected on Fridays as the children go to                             

the chapel service. 

School Cleaning 

Due to the current Covid situation, parents will not be asked to clean at school. We have                                 
hired a cleaning service for this school year. 

School Athletics 

As of now, there will be no volleyball or basketball, again due to the Covid situation.                               
There will be no Cross Country this fall but possibly in spring. We will keep you                               

informed as soon as we hear anything else. 

Piano Lessons 

Piano lessons will be starting again sometime in September. If you would still like to                             
sign up for lessons, please contact Mrs. Sargent in the School Office as soon as                             

possible. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


